
WHAT WE HAVE BEEN UP TO

W I T H  T E A M  F E D I C S 
E A S T  L O N D O N

Dear Zuki

I would like to thank you and your team for 
the outstanding support given during the 
Board of Directors meeting. Andreas Brand 
commented on just how lovely the lunches 
were and asked where we had ordered them 
– he was surprised to learn that it was made, 
here, on site! WELL DONE!

I would also like to make special mention of 
Thandi, who was a rock star. Even though 
she came to work all weekend to deep clean, 
she still arrives at work daily with a smile and 
total commitment.

Even though the stress levels were very high 
in our office and there was high demand 
for her to be present all the time, she still 
managed to guide and assist in the Imbizo 
too. And you certainly must give yourself 
a pat on the back because you did a super 
job. Please also convey my thanks to Chef 
Zolani and Chef Gesina for their superb food 
– it made me look good! Enjoy a very well-
deserved weekend.

Helé Hechter
Executive Secretary to: Andreas Brand 
Mercedes-Benz South Africa Ltd 
CEO MBSA & Executive Director 
Manufacturing

Our team in Mercedes-Benz East London 
showcasing the very best in fine dining.

Chef Zolani Radebe, Zukiswa Booi (Project 
Manager), and Chef Gesina Erasmus
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